
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

July 9, 2025 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Michael F. King 
    Acting Executive Director for Operations     
   
FROM:    Carrie M. Safford, Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-17-0099 – PROPOSED RULE 

– CYBER SECURITY AT FUEL CYCLE FACILITIES (RIN 3150-
AJ64; NRC-2015-0179) 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s request to withdraw the subject SECY paper.  The 
staff should provide a recommendation to the Commission on a path forward on this proposed 
rule as part of its efforts related to Executive Order 14192, “Unleashing Prosperity Through 
Deregulation” and Executive Order 14300, “Ordering the Reform of the Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission.” 
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